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Age is Just a Number 
The "Age is Just a Number" program has been running for several weeks, and so far, it has 
been successful in achieving its goals. The program has included a variety of activities that 
allow the seniors and the students to engage with each other and learn from each other. 
 
First week saw our “Biggies” and “Littles” produce self-portraits. The students and seniors 
worked together to create self-portraits, with the seniors providing guidance to the students. 
This activity allowed the seniors to share their artistic skills with the students, while also    
encouraging the students to express  themselves creatively. 
 
 
One of the activities that the program has included is cookie decorating, which was this 
week’s activity. The students and seniors worked together to decorate cookies, sharing tips 
and techniques along the way. This activity was not only enjoyable for both groups, but it also 
provided an opportunity for the seniors to share their baking skills with the young students. 
Plus the cookies were  delicious. 
 
The "Age is Just a Number" program will continue to include a variety of activities that       
encourage interaction and learning between the seniors and students. The next activity 
planned for the program is bingo. This activity will provide an opportunity for the seniors and 
students to work together, share strategies, and have fun together. 

Building Friendships 



The Shire of Pingelly advise that the Restricted Burning Period 
will commence on 1 March 2023 through to the 29 March 
2023 (inclusive) or unless otherwise advised. 
Permits to be burn are required during this period.  

Please contact your local brigade Fire Control Officer if a     

permit is required. 
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Prohibited Burning 

Cemetery Toilets  
The Pingelly Cemetery toilets have been upgraded from a long drop to a          

conventional toilet, providing a more welcoming entrance to the town and      

improving facilities for cemetery visitors. The upgrade is a long-awaited            

development that will make a   difference to those wanting to pay their respects 

to those who   reside in the cemetery. The improved facilities are a positive step 

forward for the town and its residents, making the cemetery a more accessible 

and inclusive space for all. 

Community Grant Scheme 
Congratulations to the Friends of Pingelly Railway Station Inc. and the Pingelly Somerset Alliance Inc. on their success in 

securing funding from the Shire of Pingelly 2022/23 Community Grant Scheme Round 2. The Somerset Alliance’s plans to 

hold an expo at the PRACC and the Friends of Pingelly Railway Station’s initiative to recreate Paul Narducci’s garden at the 

station are both worthy projects that will undoubtedly benefit the community.  

Their hard work and dedication to enhancing the quality of life in 

Pingelly are commendable, and we look forward to   seeing the 

positive impact these projects will have on the community. Well 

done to all involved! 

Wickepin-Pingelly Road Upgrades 
The Wickepin-Pingelly Road upgrade works are well underway. The road formation has been widened to 10 meters in 

parts, culverts have been replaced and upgraded. 100mm of stabilised gravel will be applied to sections of the road in 

preparation for a bitumen seal. It is anticipated that the bitumen will be laid in late April.  


